Contact: Jodi Tinson

Statement Regarding Chrysler Group’s 2013 Summer Shutdown Schedule

In order to meet demand of some of the Company’s most popular products, several Chrysler Group LLC assembly

plants will not observe a summer shutdown. These plants are:

Additionally, all engine, transmission and stamping plants, with the exception of Indiana Transmission Plant ||

Jefferson North (Detroit)
Conner Avenue (Detroit)
Toledo North (Ohio)

(Kokomo, Ind.), will work through the summer. ITPII will be down the week of July 8.

All other assembly plants will be observing a summer shutdown in order to implement improvement projects to

support future production. These plants include:

Toledo Supplier Park (Ohio) — down the week of July 1

Belvidere (lll.) — down the week of July 15

Toluca (Mexico) — down the week of July 15

Saltillo (Mexico) — down the week of Aug. 5

Sterling Heights (Mich.) — down the weeks of July 1 and July 8
Warren Truck (Mich.) — down the weeks of July 1 and July 8
Windsor (Ont., Canada) — down the weeks of July 8 and July 15
Brampton (Ont., Canada) — down the weeks of July 15 and July 22
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




